
Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri. 
      

IFSC Snapshot 
A synopsis of the January 28, 2008 IFSC Meeting 

Summary of Program Activity 
 

� One project was approved for $297,000. 
 

� The IFSC now has approximately $19 million available for funding in FY 2012. 
 
Partnerships Approved 
 
The IFSC approved $297,000 in Cost Share funds to the Joplin Special Road District.  This project will 
improve the intersection of Route 43 and Douglas Fir Road by providing signalization, intersection 
lighting, and left turn lanes on each leg of Douglas Fir Road.  These improvements will increase safety at 
this intersection that has been the site of three fatal crashes the past 20 months. 
 
Looking Ahead 
 
The IFSC’s next meeting is scheduled for March 27, 2008.  The deadline for applications is February 28, 
2008. 
 

Did You Know? 
 

MoDOT only receives 12.5 cents of the 17 cents (per gallon) fuel tax, the remaining 4.5 cents go to cities 
and counties. 
 

Questions?   
 
Call or email the Partnership Group! 
 
Mendy Sundermeyer mendy.sundermeyer@modot.mo.gov    314-340-4235 
Jay Moore  jay.moore@modot.mo.gov     573-522-1198 


